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Keith	Monosky,	PhD,	EMT-P,	Program	Director	
EMS	Professions	Program	
Central	Washington	University	
Department	of	Physical	Education,	Health	
400	E.	University	Way,	Purser	Hall	–	MS7	
Ellensburg,	WA	98926	
	
Program	Number:	600051	
		
Dear	Dr.	Monosky:	
	
Thank	you	for	the	Program’s	Confirmation	to	the	Factual	Accuracy	of	the	Findings	Letter	submitted	September	15,	2017.	
The	CoAEMSP	conducted	an	 internal	 review	based	on	 the	accreditation	 record	 to	date;	 the	one	 citation	 the	Program	
challenges	remains	as	originally	stated,	as	found	in	the	September	1,	2017,	findings	letter:	
	

§ IV.A.1.	Student	and	Graduate	Evaluation/Assessment	–	Frequency	and	Purpose.	
The	Program	was	cited	for	“[It]	does	not	conduct	summative,	comprehensive	final	evaluations	of	students’	
achievement	of	program-required	competencies	in	the	all	three	(3)	learning	domains.	Summative,	final	
evaluations	are	performed	in	the	affective	domain	at	the	conclusion	of	the	capstone	field	internship;	however,	
the	program’s	summative	evaluations	in	the	cognitive	and	psychomotor	domains	are	performed	at	the	end	of	
the	didactic	and	clinical	phases	of	the	program,	prior	to	the	start	of	the	capstone	field	internship.”	
	
The	Program	currently	does	not	have	a	summative	cognitive	and	psychomotor	following	the	capstone	field	
internship.	The	Program	conducts	a	summative	program	evaluation	of	all	three	domains;	however,	it	occurs	
prior	to	the	commencement	of	the	Team	Leads. 

	
Please	note,	that	there	are	several	further	steps	in	the	process	of	evaluating	a	program’s	compliance	with	the	CAAHEP	
Standards.		The	program’s	complete	accreditation	record	will	be	reviewed	by	the	CoAEMSP	at	its	meeting,	where	based	
on	the	deliberations	of	the	CoAEMSP,	there	may	be	changes	to	the	potential	Standards	violations	that	were	listed	in	the	
Findings	Letter	that	are	recommended	to	CAAHEP.		Lastly,	as	the	accreditor,	CAAHEP	makes	the	final	determination	of	
Standards	citations.		Those	final	citations	will	be	communicated	to	the	program	in	the	letter	from	CAAHEP.	
	
CoAEMSP	 will	 evaluate	 any	 new	 information	 provided	 by	 the	 program	 on	 or	 before	 the	 December	 1	 deadline	 to	
determine	if	any	deficiencies	have	been	corrected.	
		
Sincerely,	

	
George	W.	Hatch,	Jr,	EdD,	LP,	EMT-P	
Executive	Director	
	 	
cc:	 Paul	Ballard,	PhD,	Dean	
	 James	Gaudino,	PhD,	President	
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